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Palestine - The sanitation sector is one of the priorities of the Palestinian Water Authority

Alongside the technical and financial partners (USAID, GTZ, AFD, JICA, etc.) supporting the modernization and
improvement of drinking water supply and sanitation infrastructure in the Palestinian Territories, many French
stakeholders of Decentralized Cooperation are implementing technical assistance projects with the Palestinian local
Authorities. Among these, the Adour-Garonne Water Agency is heavily involved with the Palestinian Water Authority
(PWA) in projects in the sanitation sector. The Adour-Garonne Water Agency asked to the International Office for
Water to organize two training courses in October and November 2013 on the sizing and operating conditions of
wastewater treatment plants for executives of the PWA and Palestinian local Authorities.
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